
BEFORE THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 

IN RE: 

CONSUMER ADVOCATE’S PETITION TO OBTAIN 
INFORMATION FROM TENNESSEE-AMERICAN 
WATER COMPANY PERTAINING TO DIFFERING 
RATES CHARGED TO ITS CUSTOMERS AMONG 
ITS SERVICE AREAS 

)
)
)
)
)
) 
) 

DOCKET NO. 
24-00003

ORDER CLOSING DOCKET 

In response to a Notice of Filing issued by the Administrative Judge, the Consumer Advocate 

Division of the Office of the Tennessee Attorney General (“Consumer Advocate”) filed a letter on 

June 25, 2024, stating Tennessee-American Water Company (“TAWC”) had provided the requested 

information and had also filed a rate case with the Commission. The Consumer Advocate stated it 

believed “the information would be brought to light in TPUC Docket No. 24-00032 [the rate case 

docket in which the Consumer Advocate is an Intervenor].”1 The Consumer Advocate maintained the 

current docket was no longer needed and should be closed.  

The Administrative Judge finds that there are no other issues for consideration in this docket. 

Therefore, this docket should be CLOSED. 

IT IS SO ORDERED. 

Monica Smith-Ashford, Administrative Judge 

1 Letter from Karen Stachowski to Monica Smith-Ashford (June 25, 2024). 
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